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AGM
The AGM was postponed last month because one of the storms at that time. The AGM
will now take place before the next lecture on the 16th March. Myles Sunley has 
decided to retire from his position of Treasurer at this AGM and Chris Anderson who is
standing down as Chair has volunteered to take his place. A revised agenda with 
these changes is attached.

March Lecture
The AGM will be followed by a lecture by Dr Ian Davidson of the Royal Holloway 
College, London who will be speaking about salt domes. A poster giving more details 
about this subject is attached along with this Newsletter.
If you would like to meet the speaker and other Society members for a meal at the 
Brewery please let Richard Wrigley know at subandean@gmail.com or on 
07591420876
And don’t forget that an additional lecture has been arranged on 20th April when Prof 
Jonathan Redfern of Manchester University will be talking about the geology of 
Morocco.

February Lecture
Hugh Tuffen’s Presidential Address is now available to view on YouTube. The link is:-

https://youtu.be/WDi5ETnc3_I.

(Note that is not a full stop at the end - it is part of the link)

Tuesday Tutorial
The final Tuesday Tutorial of this season will be on 22nd March when Richard will be 
introducing us to the subject of Stratigraphic Logging (Abbot Hall at 2 pm). This will 
be followed by a field excursion to put what we’ve learnt into practice on a date to be 
arranged.

Down to Earth
The March issue of Down to Earth extra accompanies this newsletter.

Subscriptions
There are still a few subscriptions outstanding – if you have not yet paid contact Brian or 
Chris.
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